
 
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

15th May 2025 

KISMET PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL LAUNCHES NEW SPONSORSHIP PROGRAM 
 
Kismet Park Primary School are thrilled to oƯicially launch our new Positive Futures Sponsorship 
Program! This exciting initiative opens the door for local businesses and community members to 
directly invest in the future of Kismet Park Primary School. 
 
Kismet Park PS are now oƯering sponsorship benefits across the school year with opportunities 
to promote businesses at all school events. 
 
“Our new sponsorship program will support the school to Enhance Student Learning and Safety 
through Targeted Infrastructure Upgrades” Says Sam Carlton Acting Principal.  
 
The new Sponsorship Program is designed to: 

 Maximise learning, growth and achievement for all students 
 Strengthen and enhance school and community partnerships 
 Provide improved facilities for students 
 Further embed a school wide approach to improving student health, resilience and social 

and emotional well-being 
 

We’re calling on the Sunbury community to get behind our program and become proud 
supporters of the next generation of students and leaders. 
 
Sponsorship packages confirmed in Term 2 will continue up to the last day of school in 2025 at 
which point options for renewal will be shared for 2026. 
 
If you or someone you know is interested in sponsoring our school, we invite you to view the full 
sponsorship packages available on our website: 
https://www.kismetparkps.vic.edu.au/page/248/Become-a-Sponsor 
 
Together, we can help create a bright, 
positive future for our students. Thank 
you to the businesses already starting to 
support our new program—we can’t wait 
to welcome even more community 
partners on this new journey! 
 
 


